
  
From: Darrell Hardy [mailto:dhardy@sympac.com.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 19 May 2005 10:39 AM 
To: Economics, Committee (SEN) 
Subject:  

The Secretary  
Senate Economics Legislation Committee 
Suite SG.64 
Parliament House 
Canberra, ACT 2600 
 

Dear Committee Members,  

My family and Company have been affected by the defects in the self-assessment 
system, and I have had excessive GIC imposed upon me and have suffered loss and 
damage in terms of a long period of stress and financial difficulties. 

I am one of the people whose treatment caused treasury to recommend the law be 
changed, but I am excluded from the benefits of the new laws. I believe that I deserve 
the protection of legislation for the past which I am locked into, and expect more 
certainty from the Tax office in future.  

Yours faithfully. 

Darrell T. Hardy  

Pakenham Timber and Hardware PTY 

20 Station St Pakenham  
 




